From: registrar

Sent: July-26-17 11:27 AM

To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 3:45 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Samantha Millard

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| am absolutely against Hydro One increasing rates. People are already have a difficult time paying their bills. | believe
this is in part due to Hydro One grossly overpaying their employees and extravagant benefit coverages. | know of an
employee who does not even have a high school diploma and is being paid over $120,000 per year! If you request it, |
will give you his name.

-- Attachment --





